
 

 

March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Easter Revision Sessions 

As part of our drive to prepare our students for the rigours of the GCSE examinations this 

Summer, we have scheduled a series of revision sessions to take place during the Easter break. 

These will take place from Monday, 10th April 2017 to Friday, 21st April 2017 (excluding Friday, 

14th and Monday, 17th April).  

In most cases, the sessions provided are focused on specific elements of the course so that 

students are able to choose which sessions will be of greatest benefit to their revision. I would 

encourage all students to make use of the Personal Learning Checklists (PLCs) they were given 

on Enrichment Day to help them decide which sessions to attend. These PLCs are also 

available via the College revision page: http://www.brockington.leics.sch.uk/revision-

information/ 

To book onto any of the revision sessions, please complete and return the attached booking 

form with your choices to me via the school office by Monday, 3rd April 2017, indicating your 

order of preference, where appropriate. We will endeavour to ensure that all students are 

able to attend their first preference choices for sessions, however this will depend on the 

number of staff able to support during the fortnight, so sessions will be allocated on a ‘first 

come, first served’ basis. Any students who have not been able to secure their first choice will 

be informed in the week prior to the Easter break. 

In order to cover the costs of opening the College outside of term time, we do ask for a small 

payment of £20.00 per student, which will allow them to attend as many sessions as they 

wish over the course of the fortnight. This payment should be made via ParentPay between 

27th March and 3rd April 2017.  

In the meantime, if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

College. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jon Barton 
Assistant Principal 
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